
1

Grant A (Alistair)

From: Ting Kiu Yeung 
Sent: 03 August 2017 11:49
To: Local Govt Boundary Comm Scot
Subject: Cardowan Review

 
Dear Electoral Boundaries and GIS Officer, 
 
I am writing to express our support of the administrative area review at Cardowan in Stepps. As 
one of the affected families in this area, we live in Dunlop Court and found it extreme unusual to 
have our house under the Glasgow City Council rather than North Lanarkshire Council. I am sure 
all our nearby neighbourhood share the same feeling and hoping we can moving to North 
Lanarkshire Council like the rest of the neighbourhood in this new estates in Stepps. 
 
Regards, 
Lau's Family 
Dunlop Court 
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